
 

 

Revision in Structural Fares ex India to 
San Francisco, Los Angeles and Seattle 

 
Dear Trade Partners, 

Singapore Airlines will be making revisions to our structural fares ex India to San 
Francisco, Los Angeles and Seattle with effect from 9 April 2024. 
 
For bookings based on existing fares with Time-limit, please complete ticket issuance 
by 8 April 2024 to ensure your customers will not be subject to the upcoming fare 
revision. 
 
Kindly disseminate this information to all concerned in your agency. 

Happy Selling!! 
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